
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
August 13, 2020 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to confirm that Andrea Kotrlova of the Silesian University in Opava attended the 2020 
Sagan Exoplanet Summer Workshop on Extreme Precision Radial Velocity.  The workshop was hosted 
by the NASA Exoplanet Science Institute, which is on the campus of the California Institute of 
Technology in Pasadena, CA. 
 
This year, due to the global pandemic, the workshop was held online with pre-recorded talks available 
on the Sagan Exoplanet Workshop YouTube channel, followed by a live webinar portion on July 20-24, 
2020.  The workshop included lecture presentations, hands-on sessions working with radial velocity 
data, a virtual poster session, and the opportunity to meet with the speakers in smaller Zoom meetings 
on the last day.  More information on the workshop, including the agenda, can be found at: 
http://nexsci.caltech.edu/workshop/2020/ 
 
Ms. Kotrlova registered for the workshop and attended the Zoom workshop webinar for a total of 19 
hours on July 20-23.  She also attended the hands-on session wrap up on Friday morning July 24. 
 
Please let us know if you have any further questions. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Ellen O’Leary 
Science Affairs Team  
NASA Exoplanet Science Institute 
Email: sagan_workshop@ipac.caltech.edu 
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